
Oakdale Grade School Newsletter 

November 1st, 2019 

 

This year we will not be ordering yearbooks from 

Lifetouch.  Our 7th and 8th grade computer class, 

with the help of Ms. Moran, will be making the 

yearbooks.  Everyone will have an individual 

picture taken on November 13th.  That will be the 

picture used in the yearbook. 

 

 

Just a reminder your child has to be fever free for 

24 hours before returning to school. 

 

 

Pee Wee basketball players need to turn in their 

uniforms. 

 

 

Please remember to dress appropriate for the 

weather.  We are still going outside for recess. 

 

 

Lunch bills were sent home today.   

 
 

Basketball Practice Schedule for Nov. 4th – 8th   
Nov 4th - 3:30-5 girls @ St Ann 
               5-7 boys @ St. Ann 
 
Nov 6th - 3:30-5 girls @ St Ann 
               5-7 boys @ St. Ann 
 
Nov 7th - 5-7 boys @ Oakdale 

Upcoming Events: 

Nov. 5th – Girls 

Basketball @ OBR 

6pm 

 

Boys Basketball @ 

Home vs Evansville 

6pm 

 

 

Nov. 7th – Girls 

Basketball @ St Rose 

6pm 

 

 

Nov. 8th – School 

Improvement Day  

11:30 dismissal 

 

 

Nov. 11th – No 

School 

Veteran’s Day 

 

Daylight Saving 

Time Ends - 

Nov. 3rd (Set 

your clocks back 

and hour) 
 

 

 


